
CAPITAL PROJECTS/ENGINEERING

City of Seguin • Capital Projects/Engineering • 108 E. Mountain St. • Seguin, Texas  78155 • (830) 401-2776

MEMORANDUM

To: Mayor and City Council Members 
Steve Parker, City Manager 

From: Mary Hamann, P.E., Assistant City Engineer

Through: Rick Cortes, Deputy City Manager 

Subject: Ordinance creating a parking by permit process for the City of Seguin

Date:  May 16, 2023

City management requested that staff create a parking by permit ordinance to allow for the 
designation of new parking by permit areas in parts of the city that have a high parking 
demand in residential areas that obstruct residents’ ability to park in front of their homes.

Staff reviewed similar policies and ordinance language from surrounding communities, 
including San Marcos and New Braunfels, which both have parking by permit or resident 
parking programs. The proposed ordinance is similar to the requirements in these 
communities to allow residents to park in front of their homes along streets with high 
parking demand.

City staff will be available to answer any questions related to the new parking by permit 
ordinance at the May 16, 2023 City Council meeting.


